Dear M. Haji-Ismail,

I wish to object to the above Planning Application, I have visited 28 Charlotte Street on many occasions in
the lat 30 years, the interior should be preserved as it stand a fine example of Georgian work.

The property was lived in by Adrian Heath a prominent artist and has historical significance, indeed it was
an important meeting place in the history of 20th century artists in London from

the 1950's until the 1990's.

The property is much needed family sized accommodation, making it multi-occupancy would have an
adverse affect on the area.

T also objecting on the grounds that the proposed plans would have a detrimental affect on the children's
playground (where my children played very happily for years). Windows overlooking the
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playground would be intrusive on both parents and children.
I you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on_
Yours sincerely,

Jean E. Morris



